
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

15 February 2024 
 
 
 
Rubicon 1H FY24 Results change of date 
 
Australian water technology solutions company Rubicon Water Limited (RWL) would like 
to advise that its 1H FY24 results will now be ready for release on Thursday, 29 February 
2024. The Company previously announced (on 5 February 2024) that its 1H FY24 results 
would be released on Friday, 23 February 2024.  
 
The investor webinar with Chief Executive Officer Bruce Rodgerson and Chief Financial 
Officer Andrew Bendall has been rescheduled to 10:30am (AEDT) on Thursday, 29 
February 2024 – the same day of the results release. Access to the webinar will be 
available via the following link – 1H FY24 Results Briefing. If you have already registered 
for the webinar, there is no need to re-register. 
 
Questions can be pre-submitted to benl@nwrcommunications.com.au or asked via the 
Q&A function during the webinar.  
 
This announcement has been authorised for release to the ASX by: 
 
Robert Walker 
Company Secretary 
 
Contact: 
 
Ben Larsen 
Investor Relations 
benl@nwrcommunications.com.au  
+61 439 789 842 
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